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Year 10 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
The last two years during the covid pandemic has put many strains on the experiences 
our young people can enjoy. One of the areas that many young people have missed out 
on are school trips and visits. We believe at Woodside that learning in different ways and 
having different experiences can have a profound impact on a young person.  Therefore 
we are offering a series of trips for all students on Monday 18th July 2022. These are 
being universally offered to all students, however, students will be expected to 
demonstrate the highest level of positive behaviours in the run up and on the trip itself.  
  
All trips have been subsidised by school but we are requesting a parental contribution 
which will support with the cost of transport and admission fees. There is also the 
opportunity for free trips or to contact us if you need support in paying for the tripStudents 
may also need money for lunch and drinks or they can bring a packed lunch with them. 
Students with Free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch.  This will be a 
non-uniform day. 
  
Thorpe park- contribution of £15 
Paintballing- contribution of £20 
Ice skating and field games- contribution of £4 
British museum- Free of charge  
National history science museum- Free of charge  

All trips have been added to your ParentPay account and consent is also on ParentPay. The 
cut-off date to reserve a place on the trip is Friday 24th June. Pupil premium money will not 
be used to fund this trip but it can be paid in installments. 

All arrangements for your selected trip will be sent out once your place has been confirmed. 
All trip places will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 

If you have any queries regarding the trip please email mail@woodsidehighschool.co.uk.  

Regards 
 
Angela Wallace  
Headteacher  
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